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May 5, 2022

Mr. Chris Parella
Director of Public Works
Town of Bristol

10 Court Street

Bristol, R 02809

RE: Transfer of Municipal Solid Waste and Recyclables

Dear Mr. Parella,

| write today in follow-up to my correspondence of March 28, 2022, regarding the use of transfer stations for
consolidating municipal solid wastes and recyclables prior to delivery to Resource Recovery. Please be advised
that billing procedures for those who do not have the Corporation’s written approval to do so will be changing
as of July 1, 2022, as previously referenced.

As of July 1, 2022, any such loads delivered to Resource Recovery absent the contractually required approval will
be billed in their entirety at the then current non-municipal rates (presently $115 per ton for solid waste and
$75 per ton for recyclables). Applicable charges will be assigned to the municipal account for those communities
that operate their own transfer station or to the non-municipal transfer station operators where such third
parties are delivering consolidated loads to the Corporation on a municipality’s behalf. No such loads will be
eligible for municipal pricing and subsequent proportional rate adjustments will not be retroactively applied.

Resource Recovery will apply these procedures to all inbound loads originating from active solid waste transfer
stations licensed by the Rhode Island Department of Environmental Management (Rl DEM). They will remain in
place until such time that applicable municipalities receive a written approval or exception from the Corporation
in accordance with the procedures detailed in the previously distributed Municipal Transfer Policy. A list of
active Solid Waste Transfer Station Licenses can be found on RI DEM’s website at:
http://www.dem.ri.gov/programs/benviron/waste/inventories/swfacs.pdf.

For questions and concerns, or to receive assistance in the development of municipal transfer plans or exception
requests, please contact our Municipal Program Coordinator, Kristin Littlefield. Kristin can be reached via email
at klittlefield@rirrc.org or via telephone at (401) 942-1430 ext. 3252.

Sincerely,

Joseph Reposa
Executive Director
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